
Nancy Goodwin
Waterford
LD 1763
Dear Senator Baldacci, Representative Roberts, and distinguished members of the 
Committee:
As a lake front property owner I am writing to you to implore you to support LD1763 
to ban Floating Camps on Maine Lakes. I believe these structures pose several threats 
to our incredible Maine waterways. 
 
•The chance of sewage leaking directly into the water, with no opportunity to be 
filtered by the soil, makes floating camps infinitely more of a problem than camps on 
land.
•Our lakes face enough challenges without adding a large structure moored in 
shallow water disrupting fish habitat.
•And very selfishly, having a floating camp blocking the view and polluting the 
water near my property will surely lower my property values.
Thank you for your time and attention.  I hope I can count on your support in banning 
these structures and preserving our lakes.
Sincerely,
Nancy Goodwin


